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Dear RES Parents/Guardians: 

Due to Environment Canada’s very cold forecast for Thursday, March 3rd, RES’ Skating Party will be postponed to the afternoon of Friday, March 4th. The K-2 students will walk up to the Rink @ 12:15 and the students in grades 3-5 will walk to the Rink @ 1:40.

Mrs. Diane Wilson, Principal of Rexton Elementary	
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